
Dartmouth  Police  Department
seeks  public’s  help  in
identifying alleged thief
“Calling all cAHs…Calling all cAHs

Since  we’ve  been  on  such  a  tremendously  successful  roll
lately, I figured what the H-E-Double hockey sticks, let’s
keep going!

Though we can’t quite identify this alleged thief yet, we have
figured out that the B on his hat stands for “Boy am I
screwed,  because  my  picture  just  landed  on  the  Dartmouth
Police Department Facebook page!”

If anyone has information that can help us identify him, they
are encouraged to either send us a private message or call
Detective Kyle Costa at 508-910-1755.

You can also send us a tip by clicking on the following link:
https://www.dartmouthpd.org/resources/tip411-submit-a-tip/
Thank you!
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PLEASE SHARE”-Dartmouth Police Department.
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